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Dear parents and carers,

We started our Christmas celebrations this week with a
superb keyboard performance of Deck the Halls by

Yusuf from Year 5. He blew us away with his keyboard
playing skills so much that we want to invite all of our
children to have the opportunity to SHINE during our
weekly picture news assembly. Children can see Mrs

Blackwell to book their ‘Time to Shine’ slot for our
upcoming assemblies. 

CHOIR  CHOIR  
We were really pleased that our brilliant school choir

again had the wonderful opportunity to visit Broadway
Nursing Home to spend some quality time with the older
members of our community and showcase their singing

talents. Mrs Hayes has built our school choir up over the
last three years and we are very proud of how far they

have come. Thank you to Louie’s (Y5) mum for helping to
arrange this for our children. 

We have an extra special visit from Father
Christmas this week and children have been
able to have their pictures taken with him in

his Grotto. We will send these home with
children next week. Father Christmas has

also told us that he is coming back to see us
next week. 

FATHER CHRISTMASFATHER CHRISTMAS



RAFFLE  RAFFLE  

ST ANDREW’S CHURCH VISIT ST ANDREW’S CHURCH VISIT 
Reception up to Year 6 have had a lovely afternoon at St Andrews this

afternoon. We have taken part in the Christmas service where Reverend Will,
Curate Kate and the children began their celebrations for the festive period.

Each class sang at the altar and performed to the rest of the school. As always,
thank you to St Andrews church for inviting us over to church. I would like to

give special thanks to the parents and carers who volunteered their time to walk
our children over to the church.

Next Friday during assembly, we will be having a Christmas Raffle,
organised by our school PTA to raise money for our children. See the

flyer on the newsletter and on the Roscoe dojo page for information on
the amazing prizes collected and donated by the PTA and school staff.

From LEGO to Beauty vouchers to Soft Play tickets, there really is
something for every family. £1 a strip. Get your tickets next week in the

breakfast club,on the school yard at the end of the day or from the
office! Good Luck!

ART GALLERYART GALLERY
Thank you so much for your

photo frame donations! We are
so happy with how our art

gallery is looking!



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

We are so proud of all our students who
showed ‘The Roscoe Way’ walking to and

from St Andrew’s Church! 

Well done Roscoe, for being safe, ready,
responsible & respectful!

STAR OF THE
WEEK

STAR OF THE
WEEK

We will send out this
weeks Star of The

Week on next weeks
newsletter as we will
be having a double

celebration assembly
on Monday!

THE
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WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe
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YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Year 5 
98.7%

We have had another good
improvement with our

attendance this week and our
figure has risen again to

96.7%.  It would be fantastic
to end next week back on our

target of 97%.



18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

 have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones and the the Roscoe Team. 

Malek - Year 6
Skylar - Year 2
Ewa - Year 1
Jaxon -  Nursery 

20th December 

1.30pm finish  






